
 

 

Registration Terms and Conditions 

 

• Priority Booking Registration for each BandIt course opens initially for returning 
participants to enable first access for those who have attended the previous 
BandIt course. We offer this Priority Booking window in order to maintain 
continuity of band set up from course to course, and so we can assess what space 
we have remaining for General Booking.   

• General Booking opens to all a few days after the Priority Booking 
window.  Confirmation of the date/time when General Booking opens will be 
displayed on the BandIt web page in advance of the booking time.  The onus is on 
families to check the web page regularly for this date.  As a guide, General Booking 
for Easter BandIt goes live towards the end of  September. General Booking for 
Summer BandIt goes live at the beginning of the Summer Term.  . Where possible 
we try to contact those who have expressed an interest in General Booking to 
confirm this date/time, but please note that we do not guarantee this on every 
occasion as it depends on workload. 

• In the case of siblings, those attending for the first time must follow the General 
Booking process even if they have a sibling who is a returning participant. 

• Any General Booking applications received from new participants during the 
Priority Booking window for returning participants will be disregarded.  These 
cannot be considered as this would make the process unfair to new participants 
who are waiting until General Booking opens, as per the stipulated steps.  Anyone 
who applies as a General Booking during the Priority Booking window will be 
contacted and advised to reapply when General Booking opens. 

• Once General Booking has opened, all applications made from the opening 
date/time onwards will be taken into consideration strictly in order of 
submission.  Should we not be able to accommodate your child, we will let you 
know and, if you chose to pay as part of your registration submission, we will issue 
a full refund of fees. 

• Whilst beneficial to the work we do on BandIt, participation on BandItos or any 
other RMT Course will not count as eligibility for the Priority Booking window for 
BandIt.  


